
 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Dear fellow Residents,  19th March 2018 

 
      

 

 
 

 

Please come to the Street Braai at 4pm on the 21st March, on the area of lawn next to the Front Entrance of the 

Lifestyle Centre. 

 

Please let Jacky (Ext 200) know if you are coming and whether you will be 

bringing chairs as well, that will give us an idea of the number of Tables 

needed. 
 

Please bring your own meat, drinks, salads, rolls, crockery, cutlery and glasses. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chris Edwards - ResCom Communications (chrisandsue291@gmail.com) 

                      COMMUNIQUÉ 

Being a communication to residents about a Street Braai 

 

 

 

 

 


